
City of Lowell 
Parks Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, September 1, 2016 
Lowell City Hall 

 
 
Call to Order: 6:04 P.M. by Chairman O’Regan 
 
Members Present: Hall O’Regan, Pat Woodhurst, Maggie Osgood, Tristan Woodhurst, 
and Warren Weathers 

Approval of the minutes for August 4, 2016 – Approved by consensus. Maggie 
Osgood abstained. 
 
Old Business: 
• Paul Fisher Park Concept Plan – CA informed the Committee that DLA Architects 

of Eugene had been selected for the project. They are scheduled to present 2-3 
concept plans to the public on October 6. The Parks Committee will host a 
community BBQ from 6:00-8:00 to solicit feedback on the concept plans. Input 
received from the meeting will be incorporated into a draft concept plan for the Parks 
Committee to review, refine, and recommend to the City Council. 

• Covered Bridge Lights – CA informed the Committee that staff has identified and 
tested wireless color-changing LED bulbs for the Covered Bridge. The total cost of 
the replacement project is approximately $629. Discussion followed. Pat Woodhurst 
made a motion to approve the project, second by Warren Weathers. PASS 4:0. 
Maggie Osgood abstained. 

• Movies/Music in Rolling Rock Park – CA suggested that the Committee consider 
collaborating with the school district for the next event to improve turnout. Event 
could begin with two bands, followed by a movie. Other organizations could also be 
involved. 
 

New Business:  
• Update on Sidewalk Repairs at Rolling Rock Park – CA explained that the repairs 

to the sidewalks in Rolling Rock Park have been completed by a local contractor.  
 

Other Business:  None. 
 

Adjourn: 6:26 P.M. 


